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31/08/2019  17:21:482019/3987/P SUPC Matthew Pateman I am in support of the removal of the current phone box as its sole purpose these days is to consume drugs 

outside of nightclub next to the site, use as a toilet (there are no public facilities in the area), or the unofficial 

placement of adverts for adult hotlines.

The new phone box design is less likely to be used for public urination or drug consumption. I would 

encourage the council to consider extending the proposal to include the removal of the adjacent phone box as 

well (shown in "Photo of existing Kiosk" under Supporting documents) as that phone box design is still plagued 

by the same forms of abuse. Additionally, the larger phone boxes obstruct the flow of pedestrians in busy 

areas such as Kings Cross and surrounding areas.
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